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Highest Weekly Attendance wb 1.10.18 
Congratulations to RD (99.4%) and 4AW (99.0%) for having the highest weekly attendance in KS1 and KS2 
respectively. Punctuality Award:   KS1: 1J   KS2:  4B         

The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

    Internet safety 
 
This half term all the children at The Coppice have been learning about 
 E-safety and the importance of staying safe online. Children in the juniors 
have been following the 'Be Internet Legends' scheme of work during their 
Computing lessons.  
'Be Internet Legends' is created by Google to help children stay safe and make 
better choices online.  Google came into school yesterday and delivered an 
amazing assembly to support the messages the scheme teaches. 
The children really enjoyed themselves! 'Be Internet Legends' includes lots of 
games that the children can access at home for free.  
https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en/interland  

 
 
 
 
 

                                                    Children in Need 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
RB- Kane P 

RT- Olivia K 
RD- Dev F 
1A- Chloe W 
1H- Miguel G 
1J-Tayt S 
2CA- Noah E 
2A- Rosie S 
2K-Amelia- Rose D 
3M- Jessica P 
3P- Jacob O 
3C-Tamzin O 
4AW- James S 
4VW- Nathan W 
4B-Sam M 
5AD- Brandon W 
5J- Rory U 
5L- Zac S 
6L- Olivia A 
6G- Ben S 
 
 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Cooperation”. 

Star of the week 

 

 
Week ending 12.10.18 
First- 210 Owls 
Second- 175 Falcons 
Third- 170 Hawks 
Fourth - 134 Eagles 

Team Points 
Attendance and Punctuality 

Assembly theme 

Poor Pudsey! 

Poor Pudsey is still stuck right down at the 
bottom of the wishing well! Thank you to all 
the children who have thrown in coins and 
made a wish. However, to get Pudsey out, we 
still need to have more coins thrown in.  
You’ve got until mid-November when the real 
Pudsey comes to visit us, so please stick your 
hands down the back of the sofa and see if 
you can find a few extra coins to add. Thank 
you! 

% attendance 1.9.18-5.10.18 

RD  98.1 RT 95.5 RB 95.5 

1H 94.4 1A 97.9 1J 98.7 

2K 97.8 2CA 99.2 2A 97.0 

3C 97.5 3M 96.8 3P 95.6 

4VW 98.9 4B 98.0 4AW 98.7 

5J 96.8 5AD 94.0 5L 96.8 

6L 98.6 6G 96.2 Whole school 
97.1% 

 

https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en/interland


      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

                 

 

 

   

Next week at The Coppice 

Looking for something to do over half term? 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Lost Property box is overflowing again. Please check to see if any of your belongings are there. The box 
is located in the lobby by the school office. Please ensure that all your children’s belongings are clearly 
named so that we can return them to the classroom. Any items not claimed by Friday 26th October (when 
we break up for half term) will be disposed of. Our Year 6 monitors will continue to return named items to 
the classrooms. 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
 
 
              

              

 

Our Website Links 

 

Fundraising 

A huge well done to The Neary Family 
who took part in a “Mess-a-thon” in 
aid of the NSPCC during the summer. 
They raised a magnificent £260 by 
completing a run, which involved lots 
of paint, water, foam, mud and 
laughter. 
The smallest Neary brought his 
certificate in to school to show his 
classmates in Year One.  Well done! 
 

Lost Property 
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